
October 8, 2022 

VIA E-FILING 

Ms. Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn:  Records Center 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Camano Hills Water Company- New Original Sheet No. 11.1 

Dear Ms. Hunter, 

Please find enclosed our new Tariff sheet to clarify with the reconnection rules for an excessive 

heat warning, a heat advisory, an excessive heat watch, or similar alert made by the National 

Weather Services under Engrossed Substitute House Bill 1329 as required by the Commission. 

The new tariff sheet updates the disconnection of service provisions to reflect the current 

Commission rule.  

Submitted by: 

Name: Carol Rofkar 

Email address: carolrofkar@gmail.com 

Phone: 360-820-1990 

Sincerely, 

Laurel Holbeck 

Owner, Camano Hills 

Phone: 360-387-6409 
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